
27/07/2021 
Tatipaka Kiran Siva Sai 
Bengaluru 

Subject: Internship Offer 

Dear Tatipaka,
 
In reference to your application, we would like to congratulate you on being selected for 
the internship with Inkoop based in Bengaluru. Your internship is scheduled to start 
effective 03/08/2021 for a period of 6 months at a stipend of 18000 INR per month.
 
You will be under a probation period of 2 months, during which you and Inkoop are free 
at any time, with or without notice, with or without cause to end the employment 
relationship.
We will conduct a performance after the end of the probation period.
 
As such, your internship will include training/orientation and focus primarily on learning 
and developing new skills and gaining a deeper understanding of concepts of Software 
development.
 
You will be reporting to Jaskaran Singh. Office timing will be 9 AM to 6 PM, Monday to 
Friday. You should be available for any team meetings which require your presence.

You should report for the internship at the following address: 
Inkoop
4th Floor, #164, 9th Main, 6th Sector
HSR Layout, Bengaluru - 560102

Again, congratulations and we look forward to working with you.

Yours sincerely, 
for Inkoop 

Vivek 
Director


